June 29, 2022, 7:45p

Tunbridge Town Forest Meeting

Attendees: David Kimball, Gary Mullen, rudi Ruddell, Brenda Field, Gordy Barnaby, Larry Mengedoht, Fred Pond.

Agenda

Town Forest Pavilion – Review, discuss builder estimate, vote on desired estimate

Vice-chair Dave called the meeting to order.

Pavilion Construction

Three building estimates from Shane Young, Jeff Porter, and TimberHomes Vermont were reviewed and discussed.

Gordy motioned to accept Shane Young's building estimate of \$20, 500. Larry seconded the motion. ALL voted YES.

Site Preparation

Matt Loftus' quote to provide site work of 8 piers, hard pack floor, bulldozer and road preparation, and grass seed in distributed areas was reviewed and discussed.

Dave moved to accept Matt's quote of \$4000. Gordy seconded the motion. All voted YES.

Gary advised attendees to approach the town selectboard for approval of these decisions and to request ARPA funding for the Pavillion construction part of this work.

Respectfully submitted,

David Kimball & Fred Pond